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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Over the course of the last two years we have had to revise many of our systems and procedures to 
comply with Covid-19 regulations. A big part of this was getting used to using new online learning 
platforms which both you and the children engaged with fantastically. 
 
As a result of this we have now moved to an online reading record to record children’s home reading. 
The reason behind this is that it prevents reading records getting lost and it, hopefully, will make 
things easier for you as parents to keep track of what your children are reading. It also allows the 
children to see their reading progress towards the 50, 100 and 150 reads rewards that we give out in 
school. 
 
The app that we will be using is called ‘Go Apps’. You can download it on a smartphone, tablet or just 
be using the web browser. All you need to get set up is an email address and your child’s unique 
number which will be sent home with them during this week. Within the app there is the option to 
add another child so all your children’s reading records will be kept within the same app. 
 
The app is really easy to use and they have a number of video tutorials online. (https://go-
read.co.uk/parents/) All you will need to do, once you are set up is to add a comment to the record, 
just as we would have done previously with our paper records. 
 
We hope that you find this way of recording your child’s reading easy to use. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Mrs E. Strickland 
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